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April 25, 2007 o
= o
Mr. Gary Canada, President = | T
Bayou Meto Water Management District o ok
1300 N. Center St. Suite 9 1 ERS
Lonoke, AR 72086 - DOF
= ~zg
RE: Domestic Water Supply Determination (= a3
Modification of Arkansas Water Quality Standards for Chlorides & Sulfates o g P
Bayou Meto Water Management District

Dear Mr. Canada:

After reviewing your request of April 6, 2007, we have determined that none of the bodies of
water being considered for higher levels of chloride and suifate have been approved or are
being considered for use as a public water source. However, you may wish to contact the
county Environmental Health Specialist to ascertain if any of the streams and tributaries of
interest are being used as private drinking water sources.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 501-661-2623.

Sincerely,

%fx"

Robert Hart, P.E., Director
Engineering Section
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